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        Estoril, 26th September 2024 

 

To Czech Society for Working Equitation 

Dear Mrs. Steklova! 

At the end of WAWE European Working Equitation Championship 2024, which took place with 

great dignity, fulfilling the objectives we had set for ourselves, WAWE would like to express its 

gratitude for your team's participation in this competition. 

As well as being an extraordinary way for promoting Working Equitation, this competition was 

held in an exemplary manner, not only on the competition tracks where the competitive spirit 

was lived up to, but also outside, where a healthy camaraderie and friendship was 

demonstrated between the representatives of the 13 countries present.  

We would like to congratulate your riders to their successes, also we want to thank Ms. Andrea 

Lukasova as team leader of Czech Republic for her work to support your riders and our growing 

discipline. 

In the hope that we will always be able to count on your availability and participation in future 

organisations, we would like to reiterate our thanks and WAWE's willingness to support the 

development of Working Equitation in your country. 

 

           Best regards 
 

 

 

 
 

                   WAWE President, Joao Ralao Duarte 


